
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service 

Commission will conduct an undocketed Commission workshop regarding 

the status of operations support systems. The workshop will be 

conducted on the following dates, at the time and place indicated: 

DATE LOCATION TIME 
May 5 and 6, 1999 Room 148 9:30 a.m. 

Betty Easley 
Conference Center 
4075 Esplanade Way 
Tallahassee, FL 

The workshop will begin at 9:30 a.m., on May 5, 1999. The 

beginning time for the subsequent day of the workshop will be 

announced at the conclusion of the preceding day's scheduled 

activities. To participate by telephone, call the following number 

at 9:30 a.m., Wednesday, May 5, 1999: non-suncom (850)488-5776 or 

suncom (850)278-5776. For further information regarding this 

workshop, you may contact Beth Keating at (850)413-6212,  Clintina 

Watts at (850)413-6232, or Demetria Clark-Watts at (850)413-6598 at 

the Florida Public Service Commission. 
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